
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

The public is hereby advised that a public meeting will be held by CARTA (Charleston Area 
Regional Transportation Authority). 
 
THURSDAY 10/12/23 – CARTA SuperStop Facility (Rivers Avenue @ Cosgrove Avenue, North 
Charleston) drop in for information and feedback between 3:00 PM and 5:00 PM. 
  
The purpose of this meeting is to consider possible route modifications to the Route 104.    
 
Interested parties are invited to attend the Open House and express their views.  Comments 
should be submitted in writing to CARTA, 5790 Casper Padgett Way, North Charleston, SC 
29406 or askcarta@ridecarta.com by 10/23/23. 
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